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Lathrop & Gage Partner Bob Lambrechts authored an article that was published in the February 2016 issue

of The Journal of the Kansas Bar Association regarding the large increase in drone usage. In the article,

“The Drone Revolution” Lambrechts discusses the recently passed Federal Aviation Administration (FAA)

drone regulations as well as the legalities of drones and unmanned aerial systems (UAS) in the years to

come. Click here to read the full article.


